
January 9, 2021 
  
Dear Theresa, 
  
Thank you for your 15 December 2020 letter proposing to extend the specification for Privacy and Proxy 
services contained within the 2013 RAA.  In response, I'm pleased to inform you that the Registrar 
Stakeholder Group has agreed to voluntarily extend the expiration date of this Specification to 31 July 
2022 or the effective date of superseding Privacy and Proxy Service Provider Accreditation Program 
(“Accreditation Program”) requirements, whichever is earlier. 
  
Regards,   
  
Ashley Heineman 
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group 
 


